AGENDA MATERIAL

DATE 9-19-23 ITEM NO. RA 10

Melissa Whitney

From:

Lavina Tomer ◀

Sent:

Friday, September 15, 2023 10:27 AM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/19 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County, if you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors.

I'm reaching out about item #10 on the addendum agenda for the September 19 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Lavina Tomer

3772 N Camino Leamaria Tucson, Arizona 85716

Melissa Whitney

From:

Abigael McGuire <

Sent:

Friday, September 15, 2023 11:09 AM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/19 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #10 on the addendum agenda for the September 19 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Abigael McGuire

1116B E Adams St Tucson, Arizona 85719